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Sent: Saturday, March 16, 2024 11:26 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: H-7645/S-2641, H-7750/S-2634, H-7376/S-2185 
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I am writing in support of Charlestown State Senator Victoria Gu's and State Representative 
Cortvriend's  package of shoreline and trail access bills. These well-thought-out bills will help protect access for 
all Rhode Islanders to our rights-of-way both to the shoreline and to historic trails and recreational sights. We 
must not lose the rights of all citizens to enjoy the beauty of our state. 
 
Thank you, 
Grace Farrell, Ph. D. 
Charlestown, RI 02813 
 


